
BEFORE THE FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 

In the Matter of 

Audit Division Recommendation 
Memorandum on Jill Stein for President 
(JSF?) 

CERTIFICATION 

I, Shawn Woodhead Werth, Secretary and Clerk of the Federal Election 

Commission, do hereby certify that on October 09,201S, the Commission 

decided by a vote of 6-0 to approve the Audit Division Recommendation 

Memorandum on Jill Stein for President (JSFP), as recommended in the 

Memorandum from the Chief Compliance Officer and the Assistant Staff 

Director, Audit Division dated September 25,2015 

Commissioners Goodman, Hunter, Petersen, Ravel, Walther, and Weintraub 

voted affrimatively for the decision. 

Attest; 

bic f, aot^ SiJbJiJl^niJtUkiA^ 
DatT' Shawn Woodhead Werth f 

Secretary and Clerk of the Commission 


